
 
 

First Day of School 
 

Parents and Guardians, 
 
Thanks to those who were able to make last night’s Back to School/Open House event at CMS.  
We are excited to have all students back tomorrow in our classrooms.  Upon arrival tomorrow, 
students arriving prior to 7:50 will gather on the back patio.  Car riders may be dropped off on 
the east side of the school.  We ask that all parents dropping off students to keep the car lane drop 
off moving.  Please do not park in the car drop off lanes.  Car riders may enter the main entrance 
of CMS and proceed to the back patio.  Bus riders will be dropped off in the bus lane and walk 
directly to the back patio area.   
 
At 7:50, all students will report to their advisory class.  Students will be checked out a locker, a 
chromebook, go through some housekeeping items, and be handed a variety of handouts to take 
home to be signed. 
 
6th Grade - Handbook, Enrollment, Chromebook Protection Plan 
 
7th & 8th Grade - Handbook and Chromebook Protection Plan 
 
Handbook forms and Enrollment forms need to be returned to advisory teachers.  Chromebook 
Protection Plan forms need to be returned to the office.  We ask parents, regardless of accepting 
the plan ($45) or declining the plan, to please return the plan back to the office.  We would like 
all forms to be returned by Monday, 8/23, but if more time is needed  to return the protection 
plan, that is perfectly understandable.   
 
We are still working to accommodate schedule changes for students.  This will not be 100% 
complete by tomorrow.  This will be completed by Friday afternoon.   
 
We are looking forward to the first day.  It’s going to be a great year.  Go Horns!!! 
 
Brett Barnes 
Principal, Chisholm Middle School 
580.237.5512 x304 
 


